
Carnival 
Creations! 

On the 20th and 21st May, Cupernham Infants will be exploring carnival 

celebrations from around the world. The children will be learning all about 

different carnivals, and having a go at putting their own together! They will 

have a chance to make their own carnival hat and instrument in school! 

 

We would like to ask all children to please bring in all the junk materials that 

they will need to create their chosen instrument. E.g. a cereal box, butter tub 

etc. We will provide the children with all the tape, glue, paint and elastic bands 

needed. We have attached the instrument idea options on the next page- 

please can the children choose one from these options- we will be using them 

to create our own samba music! 

 

Please bring all junk for your child’s instrument into class the week beginning 

17th May. 

 

We are really excited and looking forward to seeing our carnival celebrations 

come together! Please keep an eye on our school website and Instagram page 

to see what we get up to! 

Thank you for your continued support. 

         Miss Vinney and Miss Bailey (The Creative Leadership Team) 

  



Musical instrument options: 


